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MEMORANDUM 

Subject: Support for the Motion on Sustainable Municipal Funding from the 

Town of Aurora  

To: Thorold City Council 

From: Justin Letourneau, Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator  

 

Included in the November 22, 2024, Council Weekly Correspondence Distribution 

(CWCD) was a letter from the Town of Aurora’s Mayor seeking support from 

municipalities regarding sustainable municipal funding. This item was lifted by Council 

to be considered at the December 10, 2024 Council meeting. 

Recommended Resolution  

That Correspondence Item CWCD 476-2024, respecting correspondence from the 

Town of Aurora’s Mayor Mrakas, dated November 20, 2024, regarding Support for the 

Motion on Sustainable Municipal Funding, BE RECEIVED for information; and 

That the Council of the City of Thorold SUPPORTS the correspondence from the Town 

of Aurora respecting sustainable municipal funding; and 

That this resolution BE CIRCULATED to Prime Minister Justin Trudeau, Premier Doug 

Ford, the Ontario Minister of Finance, the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, the 

Office of Member of Provincial Parliament, Jeff Burch, the Office of Member of 

Parliament for Niagara Centre, Vance Badawey, the Federation of Canadian 

Municipalities (FCM), the Regional Municipality of Niagara, lower-tier municipalities 

within the Region of Niagara, the Town of Aurora, and the Association of Municipalities 

of Ontario (AMO) for their endorsement and advocacy.  

Respectfully submitted and signed by 
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________________________________ 

Justin Letourneau 

Legislative & Municipal Elections Coordinator  


